Dear Sirs

On behalf of the Baptist Village Baxter, I would write in support of the existing arrangements whereby retirement villages can establish embedded electricity networks for the supply of electricity to residents in Villages.

This process has proved extremely beneficial for residents of the Village Baxter by better management of electricity pricing and management and we would not support any changes to the electricity supply arrangements that would see this system altered to the detriment of consumers.

The submission lodged by Network Energy is totally supported by the Village and Network Energy is authorised to represent the Village in any discussions on this matter.

Please keep me appraised of any developments that occur on this matter.

Stuart Shaw

General Manager

Baptist Village Baxter Ltd 

